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Morrisby Issue

Please note the following information is confidential and should not be shared with anyone.

An issue impacting some Morrisby profiles globally has been identified. 

The issue impacts one or more of the Aptitude assessments.

Morrisby are working on this issue and are putting in place a number of steps to rectify most of the profiles, 

through an adjustment process. A small number of profiles cannot be ‘adjusted’ and these profiles have been 

moved to an OA profile allowing an interview to proceed.

All profiles are being taken through a manual validation process.

You will be able to assign all profiles as normal, even if there is a message, alert or notification on a student 

profile. If you have any issues at all, please call support or your Program Coordinator.

Key Message: If you are asked any questions about the issue, an impacted profile etc. Please respond with…

You will need to contact the MCI team at ACCE – they are working with the Department and Morrisby on this 

issue and can answer any of your questions. DE will be releasing a statement to school Principals this week.



Interviews

The unpack interviews as always should be:

• Student focused

• Aspirational

• Unpack the profile and show how the profile can be used in future years

• If an impacted profile has been switched to an OA profile please encourage the student to 

complete the missing aptitudes

At this time be mindful that schools may be hypervigilant about the profile and the unpack. 

If you have a student where you notice there has been any impact – via student notification, please 

do recommend to the student that it would be best for them to redo any missing assessments.



This feature will be 

available to advisers 

from Tuesday July 

16th.

Prior to this Program 

Coordinators will alert 

school contacts to the 

students with 

impacted profiles.





Note: This feature 

will be available 

to students by 

Wednesday July 

17th





Note: This is 

a draft and 

exact 

wording will 

be updated.



MCI and Morrisby Support

The MCI team will be busy notifying and supporting schools through this process. 

To assist – we welcome back Patricia Crilly who will be in a Program Coordinator supporting role 

working with schools and the team to deal with questions and any rescheduling of interviews that 

may be needed. 

Some students will have a second interview if requested if their profile has significantly changed.

Morrisby and ACCE will be available to answer student enquiries via email – via Freshdesk and school 

staff will have an email and hotline to call for questions and support.
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